DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DIVISION OF WATRSHED MANAGEMENT

REVISION TO TEE TRI-COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

TAKE NOTICE thaton [JEC 0 & 2001 , pursuant to the provisions of the Water Quality
Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58:11A-1 et seq, and the Statewide Water Quality Management Planning rules,
N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Water Quality Management Plan was adopted by the Department.
This revision was requested on behalf of the Township of Moorestown. Moorestown Township will
transfer a 3-acre property (Block 7400, Lot 1.01} from their sewer service area (SSA) to the Mount Holly
Municipal Utilities Authority (MHMUA) SSA. This property is located directly across the street from
Laurel Creek Subdivision (which is sewered by MHMUA). There will be no social hall, public meeting
room or administrative office planned at this satellite public safety facility, thus, the flow will be belﬁw
2,000 gpd. Although within the Moorestown approved sewer service area presently, this building would
be thousands of feet away from the nearest receiving sewer in the Moorestown system. Thus, having
MHMUA service this small parcel would save Moorestewn Township on infrastructure costs.
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Mary T. She%irector
Division of Watershed Management
Department of Environmental Protection
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